
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Thanksgiving Food Drive 2020 
 

2020  has been a very difficult year for many people. If you and your family, or if you know of a family in need of 

groceries for Thanksgiving  Dinner,  please give  

us the following information. 

 

 

Name  _________________________________________________________ 

Address  _______________________________________________________ 

Phone  _________________________________________________________ 

# in Family  _______________________ 

 

This year Thanksgiving is on Thursday November 26. Please hand in this form 

by Friday November 13.  Groceries for a full Thanksgiving Dinner will be given 

out on Friday November 20. You can hand in this flyer to Kelly Deiters or put the filled out form in an envelope 

marked Food Pantry and hand it to an Usher who 

will get it to the food pantry. You may also call in your request to the church 

office at 631-289-3483. 

Thank You and God Bless! 

 

 


